8th July 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Term dates

Last day of term for term time only children is 20th July 2022

Please be aware there is no nursery on 1st and 2nd September due to annual staff training.

Children leaving for school

Please ensure you have received your letters regarding your child's transition to school and Graduation assembly and that you have brought them back to us.

Event days for summer term

14th July - Graduation Assembly (for children leaving to go to school) 2pm - 3pm

Extra sessions

We have a few one-off extra sessions available for children attending the nursery. These sessions are fully payable, and funding cannot be used for these sessions. They are on a first come first serve basis and are limited.

For sessions beyond 25th July, we have various availability please do email us directly to book.

Week beginning 11th July 2020

Blossom

Wednesday 8-6, Thursday 8-6 Friday 1-6

Snowdrop

Monday 8-6 or 9-3, Tuesday 9-3, Wednesday 9-3 Thursday 9-3 or 1-6 Friday 9-3 or 1-6

<u>Bluebell</u>

Monday 8-6 or 9-3, Tuesday 9-3, Wednesday 9-3, Thursday 8-6 or 9-3 Friday 8-6 or 9-3

Week beginning 25th July 2020

Blossom

Wednesday 8-6, Thursday 8-6 Friday 1-6

Snowdrop

Monday 8-6 or 9-3 all week

<u>Bluebell</u>

Monday 8-6 or 9-3, all week

Learning at home

TLC is an Essex campaign that looks to help parents, carers and families of young children support their children's communication development and learn how to help their children gain the best start in life through playful learning at home.

This site will regularly post a range of ideas, top tips and games to support children's language, physical and emotional development. Its aim is to ensure children start school ready to explore, learn and make friends.

Home - TLC (tlc-essex.info)

Garden Areas

As the warmer weather is upon us, we are improving the environments outside. If you have anything that you feel could help us do this we would be very grateful i.e. large stones, soil, plants, old guttering, pots/pans, large brushes, garden toys etc....

Blossom

This week in Blossom room the children have enjoyed exploring the 'little blue boat' story. We have used our rocking boat to sing 'row row' as a group and even built our own boats in the garden using cardboard boxes and materials! The children also used the dabbers to create jellyfish, exploring the different patterns they could create with the markers.

The children have been exploring counting and grouping objects up to three and enjoyed a group activity where we explored the sounds around us such as doorbells, buzzers, cars and animals!







Snowdrop

This week in Snowdrop we have been super busy! The children have absolutely loved playing outside in the garden in this lovely warm weather. We have been enjoying some ball games and singing some action songs in the garden. On Monday we celebrated pride day and we wore lovely bright colours. We also enjoyed a rainbow painting activity which the children really enjoyed. We are still sticking with our jungle theme and we have been exploring our jungle tuff tray. The children love to identify the animals and make the sounds that they would make!







Bluebell

This week in Bluebell we have been doing lots of singing for our graduation ceremony. We celebrated Pride on Monday doing lots of rainbow activities. Throughout the week the children have been showing an interest in string. We made swing balls and knocked some buildings over learning about force and the new word collapse. In maths we have been learning to share amounts.









Emma Pike

Nursery Manager

